
 
 
 

 
 
 

Economics Students’ Association 
Sixth Report 27/11 

 
General 

● Thanks to everyone who came to our panel with the University of Toronto’s 
Master of Financial Economics Program last Friday! 

● We are hiring a graphics designer for our upcoming Economics’ Student 
Journal 

● We will soon be hiring academic pollsters from Honours, Majors and 
Minors Economics students for opinion polling on the future of D-courses 

 
Student Services 

● Final review sessions will be offered for the following courses (In room Arts 
120 at 6 PM) 

○ December 4th for ECON 208 
○ December 6th for ECON 337 
○ December 13th for ECON 209 
○ December 16th for ECON 230 

● We are also looking into collaborating with the IDSSA on IDS courses in the 
Economics stream, notably ECON 313, for additional tutors 

 
Kind Regards, 
 
Gabriel Ahmad 
ESA VP External 
 
 
 


